
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

The end of another busy half-term - thank you for all your support, it has been 

lovely to see so many parents and grandparents at all the assemblies. 

 

We have one half-term left. I am appealing to everyone to ensure we can all try to 

be HEROs - Here, Ready and On time every day to boost our attendance for this 

half term and add to the yearly targets. We will be awarding prizes to all children 

who have 100% attendance for this year.   

 

Next term we have many offsite visits planned so look out for meetings planned to 

ensure all parents feel informed.  Any questions please contact the office.  

 

I want to wish you a happy holiday 

and hope that you all enjoy family 

time together.  
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Top Attendance: 

 

• Lilac 94.6% 

• Green 94.5% 

• Purple 94.4% 

Diary Dates 

May 

Half term - Monday 29th May to Friday 

2nd June 

 

June 

5th Inset Day 

6th Towers Parents meeting 

6th Y4 Multiplication checks 

8th Upper KS2 Sports day (Y5 and Y6) 

12th Year 1 Phonics screening checks 

12th Healthy eating week 

12th Topic week 

13th Army workshops for Y6 

15th Lower KS2 Sports day (Y3 and Y4) 

15th Macbeth workshop for Indigo & Lilac 

20th KS1 Sports day (Y1 and Y2) 

21st Ingestre Hall Parents meeting 

21st Governors in school 

22nd Y6 trip Indigo 

22nd Pink and Yellow class trip 

23rd Y6 trip Lilac 

26th to 28th Towers residential 

29th Y3/Y4 Theatre trip 

 

July 

5th to 7th Ingestre Hall residential 

7th EYFS Sports day 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For Science: Nylah, Lilly T, Matilda, Eden, Noor, Nataliya, Robert, Nathan, Ilham, 

Larik, Katie, Kikun, Sofia P, Harvey W, Nathan, Jaiveer, Alex 

C, Talayah. 

For Progress: Viratdeep, Joven, Scott, Poppie, Rocco, Phoebe, 

Ava, Rio, Amrit, Lee, Laurel, Charlotte, Kameron, Livjot,    

Maria, Karamjot, Paul-Lee, Surjit. 

Nursery photos from their Teddy Bears picnic 

Lunch Payments 

Can all parents please ensure that any lunch 

debits are cleared on Parentmail over the       

holiday. The lunch menus have been added to 

Parentmail for next half term for you to plan 

and book your school meals.  

Leave of Absence Requests 

 

Please ensure that if you 

need to request a leave of 

absence for your child that 

it is requested IN ADVANCE. 

Please note that if leave is 

not requested then any    

absence will be classed as 

unauthorised.  This         

includes; holiday requests,   

religious observation days, 

hospital appointments and 

requests for secondary 

school exams/visits. 

Minibus Payments 

May we remind parents that the minibus      

payments should be paid a week in advance. In 

order to keep your child's place secure please     

ensure all payments are cleared over the      

holiday.  
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Singing in the Rain  - Our choir in Queens Square 

Lilac Class  - Y6 Bowling 

Indigo Class visit to Mosque 

 


